
6894 Puke Road North, State Highway 2, Paeroa

Phone 07 862 7121 a/h 021 035 3882
hmp@outlook.co.nz

www.historicalmaritimepark.co.nz
cycle link to/from Hauraki Rail Trail

find  us on facebook

We honour the Anzac values of courage, 
compassion, camaraderie, and commitment and 
a time we depended on each other as brothers.”

~ RSA (Returned and Services Association)

Join us at ANZAC Poppies in the Park, held at 
the Historical Maritime Park and Museum from 
Saturday 14 April to Wednesday 25 April 2018, 
10am – 3pm each day.

Go for a garden wander and see over 2000 
poppies on display. Refreshment available for 
purchase including Anzac ice cream or an Anzac 
biscuit with a cup of tea or coffee in delightful 
heritage cups.
Bring a picnic lunch and enjoy the atmosphere of 
remembrance while you listen to music of the war 
era echoing through the trees.

Entrance prices

Adults	 $5.00

Family (2 adults + 2 children)	 $10.00

Children up to high school age	 $2.00

Children under 5 years	 FREE

Keep an eye on our Historical Maritime Park 
Facebook page for news and updates (including 
any wet weather cancellations). You can also call 
us on 07 862 7121 or Gloria on 0274742551



Directions and parking - Finding us is easy
Paeroa is centrally located between Auckland 
and Tauranga on State Highway 2. The Historical 
Maritime Park and Museum is just north of town, 
you can’t miss it.

Our address is 6894 Puke Rd, Paeroa.

Parking
There’s plenty of parking, but please do not park 
on the main road. To find your way to park, turn on 
to Hubbard Road and follow the signs that will lead 
you down Ngahina Wharf (below the Puke bridge) 
and right to our doorstep.

www.historicalmaritimepark.co.nz  - Events page


